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I believe that old buildings should be saving for their unique architexture and 

sometimes building materials/methods.  I believe that saving old buildings in Portland 

is what makes our city more interesting and unique.  I urge the Oregon legislature to 

re-enacting the special assessment that expired last summer.  


